
Southside FAQs 

Financial support: 

1. $3M: Congressionally Directed Spending awarded thanks to Senators Klobuchar and Smith 

2. $750,000: Main Street Revitalization funding through the Minneapolis Foundation and DEED 

3. $611,000: HRSA grant for capital. We will use this for construction costs 

Potential funders: 

1. United Health Group 

2. Delta Dental Foundation of Minnesota (fund the expansion of dental services) 

3. Peter J King Foundation 

4. Margaret A Cargill Foundation 

5. McKnight Foundation 

6. Target Foundation 

7. Otto Bremer Foundation 

8. Lake Street Council for pre-development support 

 

List of stakeholders that have been working with us throughout this process: 

1. Peter McLaughlin at LISC 

2. Minneapolis City Council President Andrea Jenkins 

3. Minneapolis City Council member Jason Chavez 

4. Hennepin County Commissioner Angela Conley 

5. Ryan Companies  We have the land lease through them and they are our builders 

6. Allina 

7. Lake Street Council 

8. Neighborhood Development Center (NDC) 

Architect team: 4MU+LA 

Interior design team: Perkins and Will 

This project will allow: 

• Increase in access by 40% 

• Greater care coordination (a back to school visit for a child: physical and immunizations, dental 

cleaning, vision check, behavioral health consultation, resources for other needs—all in 1!) 

• Evening hours, weekend hours 

• Better meet the needs of people 

• Better visibility being right on Lake Street 

• Easier access to public transport 

• A state of the art facility that matches the exceptional quality of care our patients receive and 

that our staff deserve to work in 

• Greater opportunity for collaboration with community partners 


